
 
 

Please join us as a ‘Host’ for FLC’s Summer Celebration! 
Saturday (5:00pm-8:30pm) • August 18, 2018 • RiverView Family Farm  

 

Now in our 33
rd

 year of service, FLC has assisted in the preservation of over 100,000 

acres of cherished mountains, working farms, and rural landscapes in 38 Tennessee 

counties and across 6 additional states!    
 

2017 was another banner year for the Conservancy! In addition to relocating our 

organization out to the 300 acre Harris Farm and adding two staff biologists to the 

team, FLC preserved close to 15,700 acres!  
 

Foothills is a 501(c)(3) non-profit and does not receive any financial assistance from 

local, state or federal governments. We rely on individual and corporate 

contributions solely to sustain our organization, land acquisition and stewardship 

funds. Net proceeds from this year’s Celebration support our enduring mission to 

preserve, protect, and enhance the lands of the Southern Appalachian region. 

 
 

 

 

Dear Friend of the Foothills,               Summer 2018 
    

On behalf of FLC’s Board of Directors and staff we hope you can join us as a member of 

our 2018 Summer Celebration Host Committee.  Please come ready to help us celebrate 

our recent successes and enjoy time spent at a beautiful farm along Fort Loudon Lake. 
 

This year’s event will be held Saturday, August 18, 2018, from 5PM-8:30PM at 

RiverView Family Farm in the Concord area of west Knoxville.  Here are the details 

for our Host Committee participants: 
 

• Host Committee tickets are $250 per couple or $125 for individuals.  

• Recognition includes name listing on event signage and invitation. 

• To participate, please purchase host tickets at our Summer Celebration page at     

  www.foothillsland.org or mail a check to Foothills Land Conservancy at:  

 3402 Andy Harris Road | Rockford, TN  37853.  

• To ensure name inclusion on the invitation please contact Elise Eustace at     

  eeustace@foothillsland.org or 865-681-8326 no later than July 6th, 2018. 
 

If you cannot be present for this special evening we understand. However, your financial 

support will help to ensure our event’s success. We appreciate your generosity and 

willingness to assist FLC. Thank you and we look forward to seeing you in August!   

 

Bill  

 

Bill Clabough 

FLC Executive Director 

 

http://www.foothillsland.org/
mailto:eeustace@foothillsland.org

